School Council.

April 1st 2019

Attended by representatives from Rowan, Hazel, Cedar, Maple and Elm.

The council decided that they needed to do some fundraising for their chosen charity of the
Worldwide Fund for Nature.

Ideas discussed were:

e Non-uniform day

o (ake sale

e Movie night

e Charity football matches between house teams.

It was decided that a non-uniform day would be the easiest to organise, so themes were
put forward:

e Animals

e Staff dressing as children and children dressing as staff
e Dress as a celebrity

e Crazy hair and crazy clothes

e Normal non-uniform with no theme.

School council decided that having a theme would make it more fun, meaning more people
would join in. A vote was suggested, which was won by the crazy hair and crazy clothes
idea.

Money was talked about: should we charge £1 to take part or just ask for donations? It was
decided that some people may not be able to afford £1, while others may want to give
more, so just asking for a donation would be best.

Three council members decided to write letters to Mrs Godbold and Miss Brown asking
permission for their non-uniform day.



